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Ontario	Handspinning	Seminar	

Re-Inspired	Spinner	Scholarship	
	
I. Scholarship	Description	
The	purpose	of	this	scholarship	is	to	allow	the	individual	to	further	their	education	and	
knowledge	of	handspinning	in	order	to	re-inspire	them	in	their	craft.		This	can	be	achieved	by	
attending	a	workshop,	class	or	course	related	to	spinning,	dyeing	or	using	handspun	fibre.	
	
The	successful	applicant	will	receive	an	amount	of	up	to	$250.00.		The	application	must	be	
received	by	the		secretary	of	the	Board	of	Directors	at	seminarsecretary@gmail.com	by	January	
31st.	
	
The	application	should	include	a	description	of	the	intended	course	or	workshop	they	would	like	
to	take	and	a	description	of	what	they	hope	to	learn	from	it.		The	recipient	is	required	to	share	
the	results	of	their	experience	with	the	participants	of	the	Ontario	Handspinning	Seminar	within	
2	years	of	receipt	of	the	scholarship.		This	can	be	done	by	a	short	oral	presentation	or	visual	
display	in	a	format	in	which	they	are	comfortable.	
	
	
II. Re-Inspired	Spinner	Scholarship	Application	Package	
Please	provide	the	following	information	to	the	secretary	of	the	Board	of	Directors	at	
seminarsecretary@gmail.com	by	January	31st.	
	

Name:	 	
Address:	 	

	
Email	Address:	 	

Telephone	#	 	
Cell	#	(optional)	 	
	
Please	provide	a	short	summary	to	answer	the	following	questions.	
	

1. Why	are	you	feeling	re-inspired	to	learn	more	about	handspinning?	

2. Please	outline	the	type	of	course	or	workshop	you	would	like	to	take.	

3. What	would	you	hope	to	gain	from	this	learning	experience?		How	would	you	

apply	it	to	your	existing	knowledge?	

	

	


